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ASBESTOS HAZARDOUS EMERGENCY RESPONSE ACT 
Annual Notification to be placed in school’s management plan. 

 
 
 

In accordance with EPA document 40 CXFR part 753.84C dated 30 October 1987, the Alpine School 
District is required to notify your organization with respect to our Asbestos Management Plans on an annual 
basis. 
 
Since 12 October 1988, response action have been implemented for the purpose of removing and/or effecting 
repairs to asbestos containing materials in our buildings. 
 
The management plans, which are continually being updated, are available for inspection at the following 
locations: 

1. Administrative office in each school. 
2. Maintenance offices at 490 North State Street, Lindon, Utah 

 
The required three-year reinspections and six-month periodic surveillance inspections have been completed 
and form part of our management plans for each building.  As required by regulation, a report of this 
reinspections is filed with the management plan at each school.   
 
Two-hour awareness training procedures for maintenance/custodial staff are in place at each school and the 
training is completed as staff changes occur. 
 
Contact Frank Pulley, Alpine School Designated Person, at 801-610-8060 with any questions or if any 
further information is needed. 
 
 

 
 


